
Neshannock Junior High School
Semi-Formal Dance Permission Slip

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On February 24, 2023, our Junior High Student Council will be hosting a Winter Wonderland Dance.  This

semi-formal event will take place in the high school cafeteria from 6:00 - 8:00 pm.  Tickets are available

for $5 each - cash only, please.  The event will include DJ entertainment, food prepared by Los Amigos

Mexican Restaurant, and games. We are thrilled to host this special occasion for our seventh and eighth

grade students.  This dance is for Neshannock students only.

As always, we require all of our students to follow the rules outlined in the student handbook regarding

appropriate behavior at a school function.  We will not only adhere to the discipline code within the

NHS student handbook, but we will also follow our attendance policy.  Students must be present in

school on Friday, February 24, in order to attend the dance in the evening.  Extenuating circumstances

should be presented to the building principal.  We look forward to a wonderful evening!  

Signed permission slips and cash payments ($5 per student) are to be submitted to Mrs. Leya in the

junior high office.

Thank you,
Mrs. Busin and Mrs. Leya

Please reach out to Mrs. Busin (lbusin@ntsd.org) or Mrs. Leya (lleya@ntsd.org) with any questions you

may have regarding the event.

Participation Consent:
 

I hereby give my child,                                                                                           , permission to attend the Winter


Wonderland semi-formal dance on Friday, February 24, 2023.

Emergency Contacts: 

Primary Parent/Guardian Name and Phone: 

Secondary Parent/Guardian Name and Phone: 

Additional Emergency Contact: 
                                                                     
           

Signature of Parent/Guardian:                                                                                                    Date:  

$5 PER PERSON

DJ,  GAMES, FOOD, & FUN

GRADES 7 & 8


